Dear Employer:

Since the birth of my child, I have decided to feed my child breast milk. Upon returning to work, I will need accommodations so I can continue to feed my child breast milk.  The American Academy of Pediatrics recommends infants be fed only human milk for the first 6 months of life and then to continue to be fed human milk along with other foods until age 2 and beyond. 
Statistics show that breastfed babies have fewer illnesses, which may result in less work missed, and fewer medical insurance claims. Companies that support breastfeeding employees have higher retention rates and higher productivity.

In order to provide enough food for my child and maintain an adequate milk supply, I plan to pump milk during the workday when I return.  The U.S. Fair Labor Standards Act and Connecticut State law both require employers to provide lactating employees with reasonable break time  and a private, non-bathroom place to express breast milk during the workday. Please find more information about the PUMP Act:  https://www.dol.gov/agencies/whd/pum-at-work and CT law: http://www.ctdol.state.ct.us/wgwkstnd/laws-regs/statute31-40w.htm. The U.S. Department of Labor Hartford Regional Office is available to provide support to employers and employees with questions about how to meet the FLSA requirements. The Connecticut Department of Labor is also available to provide support. And, the Commission on Human Rights and Opportunities can answer questions about protections under Connecticut’s anti-discrimination law. Phones numbers are listed below. 
My health care providers have instructed me to pump milk during the workday (as negotiated with my employer) to provide (or maintain) an adequate amount of milk for my baby.   I hope you agree that everyone benefits from my decision to breastfeed: my child, myself, the workforce, and even the economy.   I look forward to discussing how this fits in with my workday.

Please consult the Office of Women’s Health Business Case for Breastfeeding  and Supporting Nursing Moms at Work for additional information and resources specific to our employment sector. If you would like more information, please feel free to contact me. Thank you very much for your support. 
Sincerely,

(Your Name)

Contacts for support meeting federal and state laws regarding lactation accommodations in the workplace: 

· U.S. Department of Labor, Wage and Hour Division, Hartford Office 

Phone: (860) 240-4160 or 1-866-487-9243
· Connecticut Department of Labor

Wage and Workplace Standards Division:  (860) 263-6791

· Commission on Human Rights & Opportunities

Phone (860) 541-3437

*Please feel free to customize this letter to meet your own needs. This is just a template letter and not mandated by the Connecticut Breastfeeding Coalition.

